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Your Ref.  
 

Please ask for:  Anita Oakley 

Our Ref.  Date: 7 November 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Headteacher / Principal, 
 
Re: ESCOS reporting 
 
The way that the Education Service for Children Out of School (ESCOS) reports to schools, for 
the pupils they are supporting, is changing. 
 
There will no longer be half termly reports but these will be replaced by termly data sheets and 
reports which will also be sent to parents. The data sheets will include a baseline grade which is 
provided by school when a pupil is first referred. 
 
If the service is currently supporting a child or young person on roll at your school, the first 
reports will be sent at the end of the autumn term. 
 
I am happy to discuss this further should someone wish to make contact. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Anita Oakley 
Headteacher - ESCOS 
Learning & Skills Division 
 
 


